
International Students 

Saint Dominic Academy is pleased to offer admissions to International Students who are 

encouraged to experience an outstanding college preparatory experience at one of the oldest 

private secondary schools in New Jersey.   Saint Dominic Academy’s one square mile campus is 

located in Jersey City, New Jersey’s second largest city, right across the river from New York 

City.   

Applicants from China and Korea  

International students coming from China and Korea must work through our partner, The 

Cambridge Institute of International Education. Saint Dominic Academy has  partnered with 

Cambridge to help Chinese students through the admissions process and placement. To submit 

an application, or if you have any questions, please contact our consultants at The Cambridge 

Institute at stdominicacad@thecambridgeinstitute.org.  

  

 

Upon review of all application materials, including the interview, the SDA Office of Admissions 

will make an acceptance decision and the student will receive a letter with specific details. 

 

Applicants from all other countries: 

International students from all other countries who are interested in attending Saint Dominic 

Academy should contact Andrea Apruzzese, Director of Admissions at 

aapruzzese@stdominicacad.com. 

Housing 

Saint Dominic Academy does not offer housing facilities on-campus.  Students’ families will 

arrange housing directly through our partner gphomestay, an educational services company that 

provides quality home stays for international students who attend American high schools. 

Should an applicant meet all the requirements, an 

interview will be arranged by The Cambridge Institute. 

The interview will take place in person or online via 

Skype. 

 



Housing is set up after an admissions decision has been made and the student has registered for 

the upcoming year. 

Interested in hosting an international student?  

gphomestay is searching for caring families to open their home to an international student, to 

help get them involved and learning more about American culture. Being a host family is also a 

great opportunity for a family to learn more about a different culture and way of life. 

Host families receive a monthly stipend of $1100 to cover any costs that arise with having an 

extra person in the home. Host families also have access to ongoing support from a local 

Residential Coordinator. 

Families are welcome to host a student for one or two semesters, but there is also the possibility 

of choosing to host again the following year. The students typically study in the United States 

with the intention of graduating from an American high school. 

If you are interested in becoming a host or looking for more information, please visit 

gphomestay’s website, www.gphomestay.com or complete an application at  

http://www.gphomestay.com/Application.html. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can also contact gphomestay                                               

directly at (781) 996-0429, or 

info@gphomestay.com 

http://www.gphomestay.com/Application.html

